October 28 2010 Minutes Farmington Down Town & Business Committee
 

Called to order at 6:00Pm with the following members: Ann Titus, JoAnn Doke, Rich Stanley, Joan K, and Joan Funk
 

There were no public comments.
 

No minutes from July meeting- acting secretary JoAnn Doke forgot to mail them to Megan.  She will send to Megan ASAP.  No meetings in June & August.
 

Ribbon Cuttings: JoAnn will speak to Paul Izzo at Paulie's Sports Bar and Irving Gas Station.  Discussed the ribbon cutting at Studio 359 which is upcoming.
 

Discussed members who have not been attending.  Rich will draft a letter to Cindy Snowdon asking her if she has no intention of being a member that she may want to send a resignation.  Joan Funk is to ask Pam Merrill the status of money owed from Cindy.
 

According to Joan Funk, the BOS has approved funds for the signs we proposed.  Joan found out that the person from the state we have to go by is a former Farmington resident Tobey Reynolds.  Joan will set up a meeting based on what she finds out from Mr. Reynolds, with the rest of the BOS.
 

There will be no meetings in Nov and Dec with the January meeting to be held Jan, 27, 2011.
 

Regarding our business of the month promo- we have had little cooperation from businesses despite articles inviting them to participate as well as verbal discussion by some members to various businesses.  We discussed inviting businesses through an ad in the Puddledock to our January meeting.  JoAnn will do this.
 

Being no further business, the meeting was asjourned at 6:25pm.
 

Respectfully submitted,  JoAnn Doke
